
  
 

 
  

 
 
 

Monday 11th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
The School Council met last week and discussed fundraising 
until the end of the school year. 
 
Comic Relief this year is on Friday 15th March and the 
School Council would like to invite all the children and staff at 
Temple Mill to wear a red item to school on that day. This can 
be an item of clothing or an accessory.  
 
We will not be collecting cash donations  but would ask that 
you donate online to either Comic Relief at 
https://www.comicrelief.com/homepage/ or to the Air 
Ambulance Service covering Kent, Surrey and Sussex at https://aakss.org.uk/.  
 
Thank you for helping us to support these 2 extremely worthwhile charities.  
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